
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Kyle Hayden, assistant superintendent, business & operations, ext. 4309 
 Tony Barron, director, facilities & operations, ext. 1643 
 
Re: Management & Installation of Emergency Lighting – District 
 
Date: May 5, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
The State Fire Marshal conducted a districtwide inspection in August 2015. During that 
inspection, violations were discovered and an order to comply was issued concerning 
emergency lighting at several locations throughout the district. 
 
Administration contracted with Nabholz Construction to manage the installation of 
emergency lighting at the locations in non-compliance. The cost associated for installation 
and management is $33,577. 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board approval for payment to Nabholz Construction for the 
management and installation of emergency lighting at various locations throughout the 
district. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve payment to Nabholz Construction for the 
management and installation of emergency lighting at various locations throughout the 
district for a cost of $33,577.” 
 


